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Deacon Chairman Mark Stout 

Administrative Assistant Norma Ring 

FBCH 
 November 28 December 5 

Nursery - 
Sunday School 

Coming Soon! Coming Soon! 

Nursery - 
Worship Service 

Audrey Mills &  

Paula Pulliam 

Audrey Mills &  

Paula Pulliam 

    

Ushers  Deacon 

Please see Pat Sharp to volunteer  Steve Pulliam 
    

Audio, Video, and Computer Operators 

Dr. Mike Fariss, Greg Yonce 

To place an Event or Announcement in the bulletin: 

Submit requests to the Church Office no later than 3pm on Wednesday for  

that Sunday’s bulletin. Submissions should be less than 350 characters (including  

spaces) or 60 words. FBCH reserves the right to correct or adjust submissions as 

needed. 

MINISTRY NEEDS 

Food Pantry items needed: 

December 5     -   Pinto beans & Cornbread mixes 

December 12   -   Soups & Crackers 

December 19   -    Canned meats & Canned fruits 

December 26   -    Cereals 

We will be collecting donations in December for the Lottie Moon 
Christmas offering®! This is an annual offering collected by 
Southern Baptists to support international missions. The offering 
was officially named in 1918 by Woman’s Missionary Union in 
honor of the missionary to China who urged churches to start it 
and give sacrificially. Be a part of helping FBCH reach our goal of 
$1,000 for this worthy effort! Jesus   FIRST  

Neighbors   FIRST  

Love   FIRST  

That’s   FIRST Baptist! 

1401 N. Main Street 

Hillsville, VA 24343 

(276) 728-7801 

 www.fbchillsville.org 

office@fbchillsville.org 

pastor@fbchillsville.org 

First Baptist Church  
of Hillsville 

...a place to call home. 

 



FBCH’S WEEK 

AT A 

GLANCE... 
Worship & Praise I Stand Amazed in the Presence 

 In the Garden 

  

Welcome   

  

Scripture Reading Psalm 95:1-3 

  

Worship & Praise 10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord) 

  

Message “Have Some Bread with that Whine” 

 Matthew 20:1-16 

  

Invitation The Longer I Serve Him 

 Paul and Joleanna Cannon 

  

Closing  

  

As We Go  

WORSHIP SERVICE S November 28 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am   Worship Service 

M November 29 

   

   

   

T November 30 

   

   

   

W December 1 

   

   

   

T December 2 

   

   

   

F December 3 

   

   

   

S December 4 

   

9am  God’s Handy Helpers 

   

S December 5 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am   Worship Service 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Bible Study will resume the first Wednesday in January at 7pm and  
the following Thursday morning at 10am.  We will begin a new study 
in the book of 1 John, including John’s test on how to know you 
are a Christian.   
We look forward to seeing you and growing together!! 

FBCH will have our own Christmas Card Mailbox again this year 
to make it easier to give each other encouraging Christmas cards! 
The mailbox will be located on a table in the sanctuary entry-way — 
simply put the cards you wish to distribute in the appropriate box 
(based on recipient’s last name), and pick up cards being given to 
you on Sundays. Merry Christmas! 

FBCH is committed to following Virginia’s guidance on COVID  
precautions as long as it does not conflict with biblical teaching.   
Accordingly, FBCH does not require that masks be worn in worship. 
Anyone is welcome to wear a mask who prefers or needs to wear 
one.  

“Enter his gates with thanksgiving, and 
his courts with praise! 

Give thanks to him; bless his name!”  
 

Psalm 100:4 


